Superb Sampling Days

Sweet, Sour, Big or Small... Citrus Day Had Them All!

On February 14, 2017, the students at the Elementary School were treated to a Superb
Sampling Day held by the food service team. Sample days were designed to give students the
opportunity to try new items that are not normally on the menu.

The theme of the day was citrus fruits, where students had the opportunity to try Grapefruit,
Tangerines, Minneola Tangelos, Blood Oranges, and a fan favorite.... Ugly Fruit!

Students not only got to sample the fruit, but they also had a special visit from Chef Bill, who
talked to them about why citrus fruits are good for them and what makes each fruit so unique.

The food service team would like to thank the PTO and Chef Bill for all of their help in making
this event a success and look forward to the next Superb Sampling Day!




